
Newsletter 

WELCOME 

Welcome to the December edition of our newsletter.  

As the year draws to a close, we would like to take this opportunity to thank all our volunteers, 

teachers, Ms. Ní Chróinín and Leoancha for all your help and support with all our events.   

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a happy, healthy and peaceful new year for 2020.  

Enjoy the Christmas break!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please follow and like our Facebook page to keep up to date on all our events and activities     

taking place.  

RECENT EVENTS:  

Board of Management Meeting —  

As the term of office of the current Board of Management came to an end on the 30th of Novem-

ber, St Patricks Junior School held elections for parent nominees (members) to the new Board of 

Management meeting recently, and we are delighted to announce that Olivia Ferguson and John 

Murphy are the new nominees. 
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Halloween Disco –  

There was lots of spooky dancing and singing at our Halloween Disco. All the children had a great 

time and they really had some impressive dance moves too!  

Ms. Daly’s 2nd class visit to Bartra Loughshinny Residential Nursing Home —  

On October 25th, Ms. Daly’s 2nd class paid a very special Halloween visit to Bartra Loughshinny 

Residential Nursing Home.  The residents gathered in the communal 

area and were thrilled to see the children dressed up in their spooky 

costumes and to hear the Halloween songs which the children sang for 

them.  The children were then treated to songs which the residents had 

in turn prepared for them, including a song from three gentlemen who 

happened to sing in the National Concert Hall together back in the day. 

After the singing, the real magic happened when the children mingled and spoke to all of the resi-

dents. It was heart-warming to see and the children really did the school proud. They were fan-

tastic and they deserved the treats the residents had prepared for them. The children presented a 

hand-made banner to the residents before leaving to get back to school on time for their Hallow-

een disco.   

Thank you Ms. Daly for organising such a special event!  

Christmas Cards –  

Our Christmas card fundraiser was yet another success this year.  

Thank you for everyone’s support and we are sure you all agree that your children have done a 

great job creating some beautiful cards that you can now share with friends and family.  

Thank you also to all our children for their beautiful work.  

Christmas Plays & Concerts —  

It has been lovely to see our children performing their Christmas concerts and plays this year on 

the newly purchased stage in the Halla. This stage was purchased through the monies raised from 

the Parent Association Table Quiz, which was held in April of this year. And what an amazing per-

formance from each of our children!  
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Santa Claus visits St Patricks Junior School —  

Santa Claus took time out from making his lists and checking them twice on Thursday to visit our 

children in school before the holidays. He brought treats for everyone! It was very good of him to 

make the visit so close to Christmas. We look forward to giving him a warm welcome at St Pat-

ricks Junior School.   

UPCOMING EVENTS  

Save the date for the following PA events & activities coming up:  

Parents’ Association Table Quiz —  

Following on from the huge success of this fundraiser in 2019, (and where the funds raised were 

used to purchase the new stage we have today in the Halla), we are delighted to confirm that we 

will be running this event again with a Table Quiz in March 2020.  

Full details will follow in the new year.  

   

Lorraine McPhillips  

(Co-chairperson) 

087 141 3458 Catherine Griffith 

(Treasurer) 

085 708 4762 

Fiona McGowan  

(Co-chairperson) 

087 960 0783 Aisling Ellis  086 105 0556 

Treasa O’Shaughnessy 

(Secretary) 

089 499 0700 Alma Sherwin 086 892 4736 

Donna Heffernan  086 198 1057 Maeve Chapman 087 674 6470 

Beata Fingleton 086 823 2169 Anne Walsh  086 852 5731 

Sarah Gahan 086 809 0522 John O’Connor  087 997 3328 

Simon O’Connor 086 336 8878 Aoife Oxley 087 991 0789 

Karrie Cheung Dinan 086 607 1990  Maeve Griffin 086 849 2651 

Madeline Swan 086 164 6223 Louise Harmon  087 987 1441 

Caroline Hickey  086 326 4511 Patricia Comer 

Michelle Spillane  

 

COMMITTEE MEMBERS & CONTACT DETAILS 
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NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL  

PLEASE ADD TEXT ACCORDINGLY 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

…………………………………………...ETC ETC ETC ETC  


